
From: Tim Ashe [timashe@burlingtontelecom.net] 

Sent: Saturday, March 28, 2015 3:56 PM 

To: Springer, Darren; Christopher Bray 

Subject: H.40 

 

Darren and Chris - I am quite worried that I will not be able to fulfill my commitment to get 

H.40 done this year if we do not get the bill VERY soon in Finance. I told Rep Klein I wanted to 

be done with the bill by crossover but that obviously didn't happen. I know we all have much on 

our plates, but I will not give short shrift to a bill with such huge financial implications...  

 

Let's all connect sometime in the coming week to discuss. 

 

Tim 

 

 
Tim Ashe 
State Senator 
Chittenden County 
Chair, Senate Finance Committee 
 


